
BOROUGH OF HO-HO-KUS, NJ 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the regular meetings of the Planning Board of the 
Borough of Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ scheduled for Thursday, December 10, 2020 and 

Thursday, December 17, 2020 have been cancelled due to lack of 
applications.  The next scheduled meeting will take place on Thursday, 
January 14, 2021 at 7:30PM by remote video/audio conference.  These 

meetings would otherwise have taken place in the Council Chambers of the Ho-
Ho-Kus Municipal Building, 333 Warren Avenue, Ho-Ho-Kus, New Jersey 

07423.  Instructions on how to access and participate in the January 14, 
2021 meeting can be found on the Borough’s website at www.ho-ho-
kusboro.com. 

 
The agenda for this meeting includes, but is not limited to: 

 

1. Approval of Minutes 

 
Formal action may be taken. 
 

JoAnn Carroll 
Planning Board Secretary 

December 3, 2020 


